
STELLENBOSCH
NEWS

JAN/FEB 2024

NEWSLETTER / NUUSBRIEF / IPHEPHANDABA

I hope the holiday season provided
moments of joy and reflection,

allowing you to recharge for the
exciting journey that lies ahead.

Deepest gratitude to our dedicated
emergency and essential service staff

who tirelessly worked through the
festive season

In the spirit of community and
shared aspirations, let us embrace

the opportunities that 2024 brings. 



Warmest Welcome To 

Dear 
Residents of Stellenbosch,

As we embark on a new year, I extend my warmest welcome back
to each and every one of you. I hope the holiday season provided
moments of joy and reflection, allowing you to recharge for the
exciting journey that lies ahead.

In the spirit of community and shared aspirations, let us embrace
the opportunities that 2024 brings. Stellenbosch has always
thrived on the strength of its residents, and together, we can build
on our successes and face any challenges that may arise.

I also want to express my deepest gratitude to our dedicated
emergency and essential service staff who tirelessly worked
through the festive season, ensuring the safety and well-being of
our community. Their unwavering commitment, even during the
holiday period, reflects the true spirit of service and sacrifice.
These individuals are the backbone of our community, and their
hard work does not go unnoticed. Let us collectively appreciate
and thank our emergency responders, law enforcement officers,
disaster management professionals, and essential workers for
their selfless dedication to keeping Stellenbosch safe and thriving.
Your resilience is truly commendable, and we are indebted to you
for your invaluable contributions.



May this year be marked by unity, resilience, and collective
progress. As your Mayor, I am committed to working tirelessly to
enhance the well-being of our community and create an
environment where each resident can thrive.

Let us join hands and continue to make Stellenbosch a beacon of
inspiration, innovation, and inclusivity. Here's to a prosperous
and fulfilling year ahead for our beloved town.

A special welcome goes out to our new students who have chosen Stellenbosch as their home for the next few
years. Your presence enriches the vibrant tapestry of our community, and we are thrilled to have you join us on
this academic journey. As you embark on this new chapter, may you find inspiration in the scenic surroundings
and the warmth of our community. Stellenbosch has a unique way of becoming a second home, and I
encourage you to explore, connect, and make the most of the opportunities that await you. Here's to a
successful and fulfilling academic experience in our town, and may your time here be filled with growth,
friendships, and memorable moments. Welcome to Stellenbosch!

DON'T FORGET TO Follow us
on social media for all

municipal updates

Mayor Gesie
 “Let us embrace the

opportunities that

2024 brings.”


